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We have enough water protection laws already. We continue to heap mind numbing 

regulations on the people that feed us. How long before we are 100% dependent on 

foreign food sources for survival. That will not be pretty. We must stop strangling 

ourselves under the guise of environmental protection. Yes, we need to be wise 

stewards of the resources we have, but that is not accomplished by piles of ridiculous 

bureaucratic nonsense that kills small farms and benefits no one...except the 

bureaucracy! Let's use common sense and realistic approaches to feeding 

Oregonians and using the resources available to us wisely. 


